
411 S.W. 2nd Avenue
Suite 200

Portland, OR  97204
503-548-2797

info@progparty.org

February 19, 2019

Dear Committee:

The Oregon Progressive Party supports increasing fees for oil spill prevention activities.  But the fees proposed in
the -1 amendment are much too low.  Those proposed fees should be increased by a factor of 4 at a minimum.

The program outlined by the Department of Environmental Quality is profoundly inadequate, particularly in light of
the massive expansion underway in Northwest Portland of facilities to transfer oil from trains to ships.

Oregon Progressive Party
Daniel Meek
authorized legal representative
dan@meek.net
503-293-9021

mailto:info@progparty.org
mailto:dan@meek.net

